Wycherley, Briony

From: James Lewis <James.Lewis@tfgm.com>

Sent: 14 January 2013 16:08 **To:** Wycherley, Briony

Subject: RE: ORR's regulation of land disposals by Network Rail

I am writing in respect to above named consultation. We support the improvements which are being proposed to the procedures and have no specific comments to make.

Thank you for providing Transport for Greater Manchester with an opportunity to comment on this matter.

Regards,

James Lewis

Network Strategy Officer

Transport for Greater Manchester
2 Piccadilly Place, Manchester M1 3BG
Direct line 0161 244 1287 Office fax 0161 244 1205
james.lewis@tfgm.com
www.tfgm.com

From: Wycherley, Briony [mailto:Briony.Wycherley@orr.gsi.gov.uk]

Sent: 30 November 2012 16:48

Subject: ORR's regulation of land disposals by Network Rail

Dear Colleague,

We are writing to ask for your views on how you think the arrangements for regulating Network Rail's land disposals have worked over the last two years and to propose some improvements.

Please can you let us have any comments by Friday 18 January 2013.

Kind Regards

Briony Wycherley

Licensing & Network Regulation Team Administrator Railway Planning and Performance Office of Rail Regulation
One Kemble Street, WC2B 4AN briony.wycherley@orr.gsi.gov.uk
0207 282 3833